STANLEY G. WALTZ
GENERAL MANAGER

UNIVERSITY oF MicHIGAN UNION Cg 0 S i

ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

December 27, 1940.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kan.

Dear Mr. Allen:

The enclosed copy of my letter to Dr. Malott
is, I believe, self-explanatory. While 1
presume you will feel inclined to pass most of
this credit on to your boys, 1 have the firm
conviction that you are far more responsible
for their behavior than any other one person.
So often we have visiting athletic teams
staying with us whose coaches have no sense of
responsibility and in fact, act worse than many
members of their squad. While without question
you are to be commended upon your fine basket-
ball teams, the thing that is much more out-
standing to me is that you are teaching your
boys character.

Sincerely yours,

-~

SGWaltz W




